

The Greater Fort Worth Real Estate Council gave \$30,000 to the Fort Worth Chamber of Commerce's Economic Development Program from the proceeds of the 2011 Tarrant County Commercial Real Estate Forecast. Bill Thornton, president and CEO of the chamber, left, presented the \$30,000 check at a recent board meeting to **Nina Petty**, chairwoman of the council's board of directors.

Texas Women Ventures awarded Janice Davis with the Breaking Through Award for exceptional service to the organization. Prospective investors attended an event at the Ritz-Carlton to hear the announcement of the Texas Women Venture Fund II. Pictured at the event, from left, are Carol Nichols, TWV co-founder; Davis with her award; and Whitney Johns Martin, TWV

